
On September 22, 2016, thousands of fathers, 
foster fathers, grandfathers, uncles, brothers, 
godfathers, cousins, and other significant male 
caregivers will walk or drive their children to 
school to show their support of their children's 
education. 

HOW IT WORKS:  

Employers are asked to allow fathers and other 
male caregivers to arrange their schedule in order 
to accompany their children to school and help get 
the school year started right. 

Men and their children should arrive15-30 minutes 
before the starting bell. 

Fathers and other men should be welcomed guests 
at their children’s school, given a lapel sticker to 
show they participated, and asked to complete a 
participation card. 

Some schools will have information and activities 
available.  Fathers and other men will only go into 
schools if school staff invites them in.  Otherwise, 
they will leave after their children enter the 
building. 

The Fame Fathers Walk is coordinated by Fame Fathers 
and is supported by the Summit County Fatherhood 
Initiative; Stark County Fatherhood Coalition; Akron 
Public Schools and public/private schools throughout 
northeast Ohio; Summit County Council; the City of 
Akron; area PTA and PTO Councils; and Akron and 
Vicinity Interdenominational Ministerial Alliance 
(AVIMA). 

When men are involved in their 
child's education, their children 

perform better in school. 
 

SHOW YOUR COMMITMENT 

SEPTEMBER 22th 
 

1. Mark your calendar for 
September 22th and make 
plans to walk your children 
to school. 

2. Form a group and get your 
entire community involved.  

3. Volunteer to serve on a 
planning committee at your 
child’s school.  

4. Make a contribution to 
support our mission year-
long.  

SCHOOLS, PTA’S, ORGANIZATIONS, AND 
GREETERS SHOULD REGISTER BY 

SEPTEMBER 8. REGISTRATION FOR 
FATHERS IS OPTIONAL 

REGISTER TODAY 
www.FameFathers.org/walk 

330.873.9794 | walk@FameFathers.org 

http://www.famefathers.org/
mailto:walk@FameFathers.org

